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That is not the only change that we have to announce,
however. Unfortunately, Kyle Rowell will no longer
be the Editor In Chief of the Confluence. I, personally,
would like to wish him the best of luck as he moves on

in life and continues to do great things. As to who will
be taking over the position, starting with this issue, I am
the new Editor In Chief of the Confluence and hopeful
ly will be for the foreseeable future as I take my classes
here at CNC.

As spring becomes more apparent and the
snow begins to disappear, we enter a period of
transitioning. As though it were planned, there
are is a lot more than just the transition of seasons
happening, as the students of CNC are moving
forwards as well. This is the most exciting time of
year as those who have finished exams (and some
who preparing for convocation!) are finally able
to live free of assignments, quizzes and classroom
videos. To others, they are preparing for the up
coming intersession to further their education and
get those credits. With all of this in mind, I feel
obliged to congratulate all of those who are and
have finished this semester and to welcome those

who are coming to the college this summer.

This is absolutely a cool experience to be a part
of, as I have always liked the idea of working for a
magazine. I, along with Madison Buckner, have a lot
of ideas and plans to create a magazine that will spread
the ideas, opinions, creations, and most importantly the
voices of the students here at CNC. The Confluence is

an opportunity that I will not take for granted, so expect
a lot of cool things in the future as we develop and cre
ate our own Confluence for you to enjoy.

As a final statement, I would like to thank

everyone who happens to pick up this copy of the
Confluence. We hope you enjoy what we have put
together and we look forward to creating a magazine
tailored to you.
Cheers,

Submissions, inquiries and requests can
be made to editor@cncsu.ca, in person at
the CNCSUroom 1-303, or mailed to "The

Confluence c/o CNCSU 3330-22nd Ave.

Prince George, BC V2N 1P8.

All submissions are welcome, the authors

of edited works used in the confluence

receive a $20 cheque upon publication.
Advertisement rates are available upon
request.
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